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JESSE BROWN VA MEDICAL CENTER  
AND LAKESIDE CBOC WILL HOST A TOWN HALL EVENT 

LOCATED AT: 

JESSE BROWN VA MEDICAL CENTER 
820 S. DAMEN AVE., CHICAGO, IL.  

PRESCRIPTION CONFERENCE ROOM 
2ND FLOOR DAMEN PAVILION 

 
The Jesse Brown VA Medical Center will host a Town Hall event at the main 
facility.  Veterans, family members and the public are invited to attend the 
open forum.   
 

The event will include VA staff who will discuss the latest information on 
current events related to Jesse Brown VA Medical Center and CBOC’s.   
 

For more information, Veterans and other interested persons should contact 
the Office of Public Affairs at: CHSPAO@va.gov –or– (312) 569-6402. 

 

 Chicago VAMC Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/VAChicago/ 
 

 @VAChicago         
 

 

Invites you to attend a 

Monday, June 12, 2017 at 10:00 a.m. 
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